
 

2019 ANNUAL EPARCHIAL APPEAL 

WEEK 2 – (MAY 4TH & MAY 5TH 2019) 

BULLETIN ADVERTISEMENT 
 

 
 

 

Our 2019 Annual Eparchial Appeal journey begins today 
with the presentation of the Eparchial Appeal Video.  The 
video depicts how the Eparchial Ministries and programs 
supported by the Annual Eparchial Appeal will provide 
significant benefits and enrich the lives of the people in 
our Eparchy, including people in your Parish.  Your 
support is so critical to the ensure that these programs 
and initiatives are sustainable and continued to be 
offered into the future.  
 
We invite to also view the Eparchial Appeal Video from 
the comfort of your home.  Access to the video is provided 
on the Ukrainian Catholic Foundation website at 
www.ucfsask.org . 
 
Your Annual Eparchial Appeal Letter Package should 
have arrived in the mail.  This package will contain 
detailed information on the various Eparchial ministries 
and programs supported by the 2019 Appeal. As it has in 
the last four years, your gift to the 2019 Appeal will make 
a significant difference and will serve as a powerful 
witness of our God’s love and mercy.  

We have added a new twist to the 2019 Annual Eparchial 
Appeal.  We wish to reward those Parish families that 
share their resources at the higher level.  For example, 
Parish Families who make a financial contribution to the 
2019 Annual Eparchial Appeal of $251 or more will 
receive a very extensive and deeply profound prayer book 
entitled, “Beneath the Mantle of Your Mercy”.  We refer 
to this book as the “Operating Manual for Ukrainian 
Catholics”.  Those Parish Families contributing between 
$155 - $250 will receive a beautiful Pope Francis Rosary 
and a Rosary Prayer book.    

If you have any questions or comments regarding the 
Eparchial Appeal or the Foundation itself, please contact 
our office at 306-653-0138, Ext 223.   
 

 


